Child of Mr McGrillon

Rushworth Chronicle 11 January, 1901

We regret to have to report the death of another of Mr McGrillon's children, about 3 years of age.
The sad event occurred on Friday. Much sympathy is felt for him and the family.
The remains were interred in the Rushworth Cemetery on Sunday.

Mr Mullany officiated at the grave. Mr Anderson had charge of the funeral arrangements.



